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Friday 11th July 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Weekly Update 

 

Sports Day was fantastic today. We tried a slightly different format for the events and it led 

to a significant increase in participation. I loved how much effort many students went to in 

order to show support for their houses! 

 

We took precautions given the heat but it was undoubtedly very warm by the end of the 

afternoon session. I feel that the decision to end early was wise and I’m very grateful for your 

support.  

 

For all those who have signed up, we will hold the PTA Colour Run during period 5 on 

Wednesday. 

 

Warm Weather Uniform 

The forecasts have now changed a little for next week and it is now looking a little cooler. We 

use 30 degrees as the benchmark for making hot weather adaptations and, given the 

forecasts, next week we will revert to normal summer uniform. We will keep the decision 

under review.  

 
No Mobile Monday – Monday 14th July 

A final reminder that we will use Monday to help the students to prepare for the changes to 

mobile usage in September, by having a mobile free day. During that day the expectation is 

that we do not see phones at all and if they are seen they will be confiscated. Please help 

your child to prepare for this to support the work we have been doing in school.   

 

Next week is the final week of the school year. School will finish at 12.20pm on Friday 18th 

July. All buses have been rearranged for the earlier finish.  

 

Have a brilliant weekend! 

 

Best wishes, 

 
Nick McSweeney 

Headteacher 

nmcsweeney@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
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